
Happy 2025! 

Dear Members, 

Your new board wishes you an amazing New Year filled with abundant blessings! May 2025 bring 
you better health, more energy, cherished time and deeper relationships with family and friends, 
business success, freedom, security, and lots of love. 

We are so grateful for your prayers and dedication to our nation over the past four years. God has 
blessed us with a victory! As we embark on the next four years, let’s remember that cleaning up the 
swamp may feel like remodeling a kitchen—it starts out messy, but the finished product will bring 
joy and success for the future of our families and our country. 

On December 17th, 2024, we had the pleasure of Amy Reichert installing our new board at Jackie 
Young’s lovely home. Our first board meeting and Leadership Training are scheduled for January 
11th. 

We are excited for the year ahead and are looking for your suggestions for fundraising ideas. If you 
have any creative thoughts, please share them with us! 

Nancy Rohal has generously offered to host a few evening events, giving working patriots an 
opportunity to join us and helping us grow our membership. 

Mark your calendars for February 15th, 2025, when we will celebrate the 100th Anniversary of the 
San Diego County Republican Women at the La Jolla Country Club—a truly historic milestone! 

This year, our monthly luncheons will take place on the 4th Thursday of each month at the La Jolla 
Country Club, except for November, which will be held on the 2nd Thursday. Please note that there 
are no meetings in July, August, or December. 

Thank you for your loyal membership, your friendship, and your unwavering love for our country. 
Together, we can unite our neighbors and make a meaningful difference in our communities by 
focusing on what we all have in common. 

With gratitude and patriotic pride, 

Tracee Denby 
President 

Republican Women of California - La Jolla 

 


